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Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for your interest in being considered for part of the teaching and ministry team of Providence 

Christian School at Meadow Wood, a ministry of First Presbyterian Church.  

 

We feel that communicating our vision for this classical Christian educational model is an essential part 

of our hiring process. Therefore, we ask interested educators to read Douglas Wilson’s book, The Case 

for Classical Christian Education. The book is available at the school office, First Presbyterian Church, 

or Amazon. We recommend waiting to complete the application until after reading the book.  

 

After your application has been received and reviewed, the personnel committee will contact you if they 

would like to schedule an interview. Before an applicant is hired, he or she must be interviewed by the 

personnel committee. All applications will be kept on file for consideration of future employment 

opportunities for five years.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you and welcome your prayers. If you have any questions about the 

school or the application process, feel free to call or stop by the school office at any time.  

 

In Christ, 

 

Peter Hansen 

Head of School 

PROVIDENCE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 
A Classical Christian School 

4847 Murphy Mill Road | Dothan, Alabama 36303                                                                 

(334) 702-8933 | (334) 702-0700 fax | www.pcsdothan.com                                                 

-  A ministry of First Presbyterian Church  - 


